
 

  

 

     

 

         

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 
  6th December 2017 

 
 

CHILDRENS’ CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Childrens’ Christmas Lunch will be served on Thurs 7th December. 

*** 

Grandparents’ Lunch will be served on Friday 15th December at 12.45pm 

(Childrens’ Dinner on Friday 15th will be as follows: 

Picnic in a Bag Lunch – Sausages with chips and Rocket Ice-lolly 

 

Macosquin PS Friends’ Association has partnered up with 

GoRaise. Just go to our page at www.goraise.co.uk/macosquin-

ps-friends and register for free today. Once you've done this, 

just make sure that you visit the GoRaise website and click your 

chosen retailer (including M&S, John Lewis, Argos, Ebay, Sports 

Direct and many more).  Those retailers will then donate a portion 

of what you spend to our school, for free. 

 

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 
 

Our main fundraising event this year will be the Christmas Tree 

Festival, which will be held in the school from Thursday 14th – 

Saturday 16th December.  This is a free event for all the 

community and we look forward to seeing you all there.   

At this event there will be refreshments served and luxury 

Christmas hampers for both adults and children raffled.   We 

would appreciate the following support from all our parents to 

make the Christmas Tree Festival a success:  

Year 1 – 6:  Items donated towards Christmas Hampers (adult 

+ children) 

Year 7:  Items for refreshments (tea, coffee, sugar, milk, 

home bakes etc.) 

Helpers are also needed for this event.  Please Seesaw your class 

teacher if you are able to help on any of the above dates.               

Thanks in advance for your help!    Macosquin PS Friends’ 

Association. 

 

 

MACOSQUIN PS FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
JINGLE BELL BALL     

 

Tickets for Jingle Bell Ball are now available to purchase 

on Sims Agora.   

**Helpers are needed for this event – please Seesaw your 

class teacher if you are able to assist. ** 

JUNIOR CHRISTMAS SHOW 

(BAUBLES!) 

Tickets already purchased will be sent 

home this week.  Tickets are selling 

fast so please book now to avoid 

disappointment.     

DVD’s are also available to pre-order 

via Sims Agora.  

 

CHRISTMAS CHARITY 
 

Donations can be made via Sims 

Agora to NSPCC, which is our 

chosen charity instead of 

presents for staff this year. 
 

            

           

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN YEAR 7 

          
Mr Murdock and our Year 7’s have been working hard to 

prepare for the upcoming Christmas Tree Festival. 

GIRONA ORCHESTRA  

 

 

Last Friday, five of our 

Music Masterclass pupils 

took part in the Girona 

Orchestra Community 

Concert organised by Dr 

Peter Langton, Woodwind 

and Brass tutor. Well done 

Ellie, Katie, Amy, Anabel 

and Olivier! 
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